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April 28, 2022

The Honorable James Comer

United States House of Representatives
2410 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington DC 20515

Dear Representative Comer:

This letter of support is written on behalf of the Webster County Fiscal Court and their
request for the Webster County Highway 670 Economic Development Project funding. If
awarded, this funding would provide for the purchase of three parcels of land and the extension
of the water and sewer service to the Webster County Industrial Park.

Funding for the above request is imperative for the industrial park’s success and growth.
As you know, growth can bring much needed jobs and provide an economic boost for our
county and the area. With this expansion, it would be our hope to attract more manufacturing
businesses to the site.

As the state representative of Webster County, I am always pleased to see progress in

our area and am happy to lend my support for this initiative. Your consideration and attention
to this matter is appreciated. If I can be of any assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

C}_@@

Jim Gooch, Jr.
State Representative
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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY
STATE SENATE

April 20, 2022

The Honorable James Comer

United States House of Representatives
2410 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Comer:

Please accept this letter of support for the Webster County Fiscal Court’s request for
funding to acquire three parcels of land and extend water and wastewater lines to the Webster
County Industrial Park.

I hope this request will be considered because funding is crucial for the park’s continued success.
[ believe this to be a worthwhile request, and I appreciate your time and attention to the county’s needs.
Webster County is an integral part of my district, and I am thrilled to witness its recovery, growth, and
success.

Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me about this or other issues.
Feel free to call me on my cell phone at 270-724-9981 any time.

Sincerely,
Robert M. “Robby” Mills
State Senator

District 4
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